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AS WE GATHER: Our Bible Reading of the Day is Matthew 26:36-56.  Knowing His final hours are draw-
ing close, Jesus goes with His disciples to Gethsemane. Taking Peter, James, and John deeper into the garden, 
Jesus goes off alone three times to pray. His prayer reflects His willingness to fulfill the Father’s plan despite 
the suffering that lies ahead. The armed mob arrives to arrest Jesus, whom Judas betrays with a kiss. Peter 
brashly tries to defend Jesus with a sword but only manages to injure the high priest’s servant. Jesus allows 
Himself to be taken by the armed mob to fulfill the Scripture. 

THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR  this      
morning are given by Kathy Haack in  memory of 
her mother, Iona Flaskey.  She would have been 99 
years old on Wednesday. We thank Kathy for 
providing the flowers for our services today. 

WEDNESDAY PROGRAMS 

5:30 to 6:15 pm - Supper    

Ham, Scalloped Potatoes, Corn 
6:00 pm - Choir 

 

6:30 pm - Owl, Hoot, Confirmation 
 Middle and HS Youth, Adult Bible Studies 

       ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The 2025 Proposed Budget Q&A  

 TODAY - 9:15 am 

NEXT SUNDAY: Annual Meeting - 9:15 am 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU to everyone who 
came  to the Veterans’ Brunch last Sunday and to  
everyone who worked to make this event to honor  
Zion’s veterans and first responders possible. We 
served 225 people and raised $1,235 for the  
Midwest Honor Flight. It costs $1300 to send one 
veteran to Washington, DC.  

BEING BAPTIZED during our 10:30 service  
 today is Bennett James, infant son of Andrew 
and Brittny Mueller. We pray God’s blessings 
upon Bennett and his family. 

BEING BAPTIZED during our 8:00 service  
 today is Graham Robert, infant son of Regan and 
Anna Pierce. We pray God’s blessings upon  
Graham and his family. 

BEING BAPTIZED after the late service  
 today are Lane Allen, infant son of Ford and  
Meghan (Hofer) Sommervold and Jaxon Eric, 
son of Marissa Hofer. Grandparents are Wayne 
and Kristi Hofer and great-grandparents LeRoy 
and  Karen Voegeli.  We pray God’s blessings on 
Lane and Jaxon and their families. 

IF:SIOUX FALLS GATHERING ministered to 
more than 200 women last weekend through  
music, testimonies, speakers and fellowship. They 
learned more about who God is and how to  
disciple other women right where they are. A big 
THANK YOU to Leah Pidde and the teams for 
all their hard work to make the gathering a  
success! 

THANK YOU to our Zion family for all of the 
calls, prayers, cards & visits during the time Gus 
was in Hospice care the last 6 months & after his 
passing. Words cannot express the comfort & 
peace you brought to us at this very difficult time. 
            In Christ's Love,  Marie Kruger & Family  

THANK YOU to the LWML Ruth Guild for the 
wonderful care bag  delivered by  Alverna  
Andersen and Norma Robinson.   It is much  
appreciated!  - Coletta Venske 

STREETS OF BETHLEHEM cast sign- up 
sheet  is at the back of the church or online at  
https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/60B0E4EACA729A2F94-52994161-2024 
 

WE EXTEND OUR Christian Sympathy to Roy 
Doerksen and family at the death of his wife, 
Marsha.. Funeral Services were held  Saturday 
here at Zion.. 



THANKSGIVING EVE COMMUNION SERVICE and PIE SOCIAL 
Wednesday, November 27 - 6:30 pm 

A Pie Social Sign-up Sheet is on the table in the back of the Sanctuary. 

HOSTESS PROGRAM: The LWML and the Board of Directors are look-
ing for a Coordinator and ladies to serve as hostesses AND  a Coordinator 
to help with food events in the Atrium. If you are interested in either being 
a hostess or being the Coordinator, please contact Pastor Greg or Lisa in 
the Church Office.  

HYVEE CARD SUNDAY: Plan now to purchase some HyVee gift cards 
next Sunday.  Your name will go into a drawing  for a $25 gift card with 
every card you buy.  They make great Thanksgiving and Christmas gifts. 
Plus 5% of every sale comes back to support our Youth. 


